
If you would like to hear more about the opportunities and benefits of the Spanish 
Two-way Dual Language Program in CCSD59, and you have an incoming kindergarten 
student, please attend one of the virtual informational sessions listed below. Parents may 
attend any meeting, no matter what the student’s home school will be. The meeting will be 
held in both English and Spanish.

SPANISH DUAL LANGUAGE
PROGRAM VIRTUAL PARENT
INFORMATION NIGHT

Presented by:

Please scan this QR code to
access Zoom links or visit
ccsd59.org/dlinfonights

JULIETTE LOW ELEMENTARY
WEDNESDAY, JANUARY 27
6:30-8:00 p.m.

JOHN JAY ELEMENTARY
WEDNESDAY, FEBRUARY 3
6:30-8:00 p.m.

SALT CREEK ELEMENTARY
MONDAY, MARCH 1
6:30-8:00 p.m.

CCSD59 ADMINISTRATION CENTER
WEDNESDAY, MARCH 31
6:30-8:00 p.m.


